
 
Virtual Meeting on a Postgraduate Program with the University of Colombo, Sri
Lanka 

January 13, 2021 
 
On Wednesday, January 13, 2021, from 03.00 pm - 04.00 pm, MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Dr.
Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International and Public Relations, together with Assist. Prof.
Dr. Brompoj Prutthiwanasan, Deputy Dean for Graduate Studies, and Mr. Amporn Songkasiri, Head of the
International Relations Division, attended a Zoom virtual meeting with the delegates, led by Prof.
Priyadarshani Galappatthy and Dr. Uthpali Mannapperuma, from the Department of Pharmacology, Faculty
of Medicine, University of Colombo, Sri Lanka. The meeting aimed to establish an academic
collaboration between two institutions in terms of a postgraduate program, called Pharmaceutical
Sciences Program.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2858


